
 

 

PSE.com

Puget Sound Energy
P.O.Box 97034
Bellevue,WA98009-9734

 

March 19, 2018 

Via Web Portal  

 

Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

Re: Docket UE-121373 
Annual Compliance Report – 2017 - CORRECTED 

Dear Mr. King: 

Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) submitted its Annual Compliance Report for the TransAlta-

Centralia Coal Transition Power Purchase Agreement on March 12, 2018 in the above-

referenced docket.   It has come to our attention that due to a minor formatting error, the totals in 

Columns B and C of Report 1 (Energy Delivery) were incorrect.   Neither the monthly balances, 

nor other columns were affected.   A corrected 2017 Annual Compliance Report is attached. 

 

Please contact Chris Schaefer at chris.schaefer@pse.com or (425) 456-2932 for additional 

information about this filing.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at  

(425) 456-2110. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Kenneth S. Johnson 

Ken Johnson 

Vice President, Regulatory and Government Affairs 

Puget Sound Energy 

PO Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

425-456-2110 

ken.s.johnson@pse.com 

 

 

Attachment: Corrected 2017 Compliance Report  
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